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WE Care for Kids cheque presentation to the Windsor Regional 

Hospital Foundation 

 
WINDSOR, ON.  The Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation will accept a cheque worth more 

than $230,000 from the WE Care for Kids Foundation to help purchase hospital equipment for 

children.  As part of the presentation, we will discuss the equipment purchased and display a 

piece of equipment.   

 

DATE:  Tuesday, July 13, 2021 

 

TIME:  10am 

 

LOCATION: Outside of the Met Campus on Lens Ave, west of the main entrance 

 

 

For further information: 

 

Gisele Seguin 

Director Public Affairs 

Gisele.Seguin@wrh.on.ca 

519-987-3160 

 

 

Cristina Naccarato 

Manager of Philanthropy 

Cristina.Naccarato@wrh.on.ca 

519-995-2392 
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